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HM GoG Welcomes new CEO

HM Government of Gibraltar welcomes the appointment of Mrs Samantha Barrass
as the new Chief Executive Officer of the Financial Services Commission.

The appointment of an experienced and highly respected regulator will serve the
Industry well in its continued development.

Minister for Financial Services, Albert Isola commented “Mrs Barrass is an excellent
appointment and | am delighted the FSC has been able to secure a CEO with the
reputation and experience that Mrs Barrass enjoys. | look forward to working with her
and the industry and building on the good work of the FSC over the past years."

Telephone No: (350) 200 52557 - Fax No: (350) 200 47677 Centrex Fax 2442 - Email: mefs@gibraltar.gov.gi




